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October 24, 2024 

To, 

The General Manager,  

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited,  

Stock Exchange Building,  

Stock Exchange Road,  

Karachi. 

 

Subject:  Financial Results for the Quarter Ended September 30, 2024 

 

Dear Sir, 

We wish to inform you that the Board of Directors of our company in their meeting held on October 

24, 2024 at 01:30pm at Karachi, recommended the following: 

(i)  CASH DIVIDEND       NIL 

(ii)  BONUS SHARES       NIL 

(iii)  RIGHT SHARES       NIL 

(iv) ANY OTHER ENTITLEMENT/CORPORATE ACTION  NIL 

 

(v)  ANY OTHER PRICE-SENSITIVE INFORMATION 

The Board of Directors of the Company has taken an in-principle decision to invest in renewable energy 

and advised the management to carry out necessary due diligence in this respect.  

The financial results of the Company are attached. 

The Quarterly Report of the Company for the period ended September 30, 2024 will be transmitted 

through PUCARS separately, within the specified time. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

________________ 

    Aquil A. Khan  

Company Secretary 

 

 



                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


